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This year has been a hugely successful one for the Eco Team at Masefield Primary
School. The dedication, teamwork and leadership shown by the pupils involved
has been exceptional, and we are extremely proud to announce that the team has
been awarded the Eco Award with Distinction. This accolade reflects the school’s
growing commitment to sustainability and environmental responsibility.

Throughout the year, the Eco Team has played a key role in maintaining and
enhancing the school grounds. Pupils have taken great care in watering plants,
tending to flower beds, and keeping the grounds tidy and free from litter. A
particular highlight has been the care shown to our school animals. The chickens
and rabbits have remained healthy and well looked after, with pupils taking
responsibility for their daily needs.

The daily egg collection has not only provided a practical learning opportunity
but has also proved popular with the wider school community. Parents have
supported the initiative enthusiastically via the "honesty box’ system, helping to
promote a culture of trust and sustainability. Each class has successfully managed
their raised beds, producing a wide variety of fruit and vegetables. These have
been used in lessons and cooking activities, reinforcing the importance of healthy
eating and seasonal produce.

Looking ahead to next year, a new staff leader will take over the Eco Team role. As
part of the team's ongoing development, we aim to raise the profile of the Eco
Team even further across the school. The goal is for the team to have a more
influential voice, with opportunities to contribute to wider school decisions on
environmental issues and sustainability. We want the Eco Team to be recognised
not just for their practical work, but also as a group of young leaders driving
change.

We would like to thank all pupils, staff and families who have supported the Eco
Team this year. Their hard work, passion, and commitment have made a lasting
difference to our school environment. We look forward to seeing how the team
continues to grow and inspire in the year ahead.



